
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
September 27, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Transmittal of Shuttle Express Tariff No 11 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Shuttle Express requests approval of the submitted Tariff No. 11 with an effective date of October 27, 2013 in 
accordance with WAC 480-30-311. Tariff 11 reflects changes to the currently approved Tariff No. 10 (docket 
TC-131269, effective date 9/27/2013) in accordance with WAC 480-30-420 for flexible fare application. 

Changes that have been made to Tariff 10 in creating Tariff 11 are: Addition of flexible fare language including 
effective dates; description of the new Max Fare column; addition of a Max Fare column showing the maximum 
current available fares in accordance with WAC 480-30-420.  No other changes in rules, fares, locations, or 
times other than as required to comply with the flexible fare addition have been made at this time. 

Public notice has been made on 9/27/2013 regarding the change to flexible fares using the attached customer 
notice posted in accordance with WAC 480-30-316. 

Contact Information for this transmittal: 

Wesley Marks 
800 SW 16th St. 
Renton, WA 98057 
(425) 981-7070 - Phone 
(425) 981-7071 - Fax 
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 

 
Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the 
Commission. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
 


